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Save money as you save the world
The Ecology Action Centre is 

Nova Scotia's largest independent 
environmental group. Over our 
twenty years of environmental ac­
tion we have worked on issues such 
as pesticide use, incineration, recy­
cling, composting, reduction of ex­
cess packaging, mining practises, 
energy policy and the establishment 
of parks and protected areas.

The Centre ensures that the prés­
ervât ion of our natural env ironment 
is recognized by public officials as a 
top priority and offers education 
and environmental awareness pro­
grams for local communities. EAC 
provides recycling and general in­
formation hotlines, a resource li­
brary, our newsletter, and delivers 
presentations to schools and profes­
sional associations.

Please support this work by be­
coming a member. The Centre re­
lies upon membership fees to avoid 
dependence on government and big 
business. Get involved. Join one of 
our volunteer committees. Make a 
difference. \

Ecology 
action 
CENTRE

You can save money by becom­
ing a member of the Ecology Ac­
tion Centre. Members are entitled 
to a 10% discount at Roots, the 
Trail Shop, Cyclesmith, P'Lovers, 
and Indisposable Diapers. A lim­
ited number of $10 gift certificates 
from Mary Jane's Alternative 
Tastes are also available, so don't 
delay. Student membership with 
the Ecology Action Centre is only 
$ 15, and members receive the Cen­
tre's quarterly newsletter, Bettueen 

the Issues.

I wish to join Ecology Action Centre 
and receive “Between the Issues".

;iiis Veil!i Sin.'ul 
;mi l loot 

lliihliix, Nov,i Sc.olia 
H3K 3G9 

(ti02) 454-7828

| I $25 OU/yOill n<!(|Ul,H

| ] $50 00/yvai Conlnlnitiiui

$Z‘i (J0.yt.Mr Supportin') I Vn,|l..yi,--,»i thnl oil payments aru lax deductible and will 
bu u!u:i|ji,aI pmn.plly.! ! $120 00/yit.ti 

$ ID OO/monih 

$ IS O0/yi.Mi I'lliiiliml. Senior Cili/t. i, Uiifiiiiployurl

SusliiiniiHi

At lilross

CodeI enclostrd ,tn additional i.onlfilnilioii ol $ 
to suppoil l i.oloqy A, lion CenliuS work © I‘hone //

LOWER LEVEL, 
STUDENT UNION BLDG. 
HALIFAX, N.S.

UNIVERSITY BOOKSTORE
1992Dalhousie University

If you are a new student, welcome to Dalhousie University. To our returning students, welcome back. The allowing 
information is to assist you with your September purchases of books and supplies.

■

EXTENDED HOURS - FALL TERMTHE BOOKSTORE
Special operating hours at beginning of term.Your Bookstore has available all required and recommended text and 

reference books and supplies, as well as workbooks, self-help manu­
als and other reference materials. The general book (trade) depart­
ment has one of the larger selections of titles in the city, including the 
classics, bestsellers, new releases and books by Dalhousie authors. 
Book sales and clearances are a regular feature.

The Stationery department carries all necessary and supplemen­
tary stationery and computer supplies, scientific and engineering 
items, and a range of calculators.

There is also the Campus Shop, where gift items, clothing and 
crested wear, cards, mugs, jewellery, posters, class rings, backpacks, 
briefcases, novelties and general university paraphernalia are all 
sold. Watch during the year for our adverts and specials.

Medical books and supplies are available from the Health Sci­
ences department. Over 2500 medical titles are kept in stock, and 
thousands more may be specifically ordered.

Should you wish a book that is not carried, a special order 
department is available for your convenience, and is located in the 
office area.

The Bookstore is owned and operated by Dalhousie University, 
and is operated as a service and resource centre for the university 
community, and for the general public.
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MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 28 - REGULAR HOURS RESUME 3j

There will also be extended hours at the beginning of the Winter Term 
(January). These will be posted in the store in December.

BOOKSTORE LOCATION PAYMENTThe Bookstore is on the lower level of the Student Union Building on 
University Avenue. The Bookstore will accept cash (no surprises here). Also acceptable 

personal cheques, with proper ID (incl. university card), and Visa 
and Mastercard. These latter must be presented only by the person 
whose signature appears on the card back. These cards can be time- 
consuming to process; it is suggested that in September you minimize 
the use of charge cards where possible.
N.B. There will be a $15.00 service charge on all returned cheques.

are
REGULAR OPERATING HOURS Bush says,Monday to Friday 9 a.m.-5 p.m.; except Wednesday 9:30-7 p.m. 
Closed Saturdays, Sundays & University holidays.

HOW TO MINIMIZE INCONVENIENCE IN 
SEPTEMBER

»
"Having said all that, I- and let 

me tell you something. And you 
know it better than I. There is no

PRICES
(1 ) Be certain of the textbooks you need; if necessary go to class first. 
All textbook shelves are labelled, but last-minute changes can occur. 
Most instructors do not demand that you have all your m aterials on the 
first day. Please note that there are strict rules for textbook returns, 
and there is a return reshelving charge. Full returns policy is available 
from the Bookstore; as well, a copy is included with all textbook 
purchases.

(2) Purchase books during slack periods. For example, busiest 
times in September are 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. Come at 9 a.m. (or 8), or after 
4 p.m. For two weeks the store is open well into the evenings, and on 
Saturdays. Use these additional times to your advantage.
NOTE: Every student who needs a textbook will get one. If books are 
sold out (an uncommon situation), dont worry. Simply ask at the 
office; in most circumstances needed books will be brought in on a 
'rush' basis.

Some textbooks are expensive (although on average only about 20% 
of a textbook's price goers to the Bookstore). Where possible the 
Bookstore attempts to have used books available to buy; as well (and 
where possible), the Bookstore will buy back textbooks if needed for 
subsequent terms.

The Bookstore will also coordinate book buy-backs for interna­
tional used book companies a couple of times each year. Advance 
notice will be posted.

Books are among the most useful of your learning tools, and are 
probably among your most important academic purchases, indeed, 
they will last you well beyond your university career. Despite theircost 
they have undergone less inflation over the past two decades than 
many other common items. On average, it is estimated that a student 
will invest about 6 percent of the total cost of a university education on 
books. This is perhaps the most wisely invested 6 percent a student 
will make while at university.

way really, I guess that the president 
can come here in an every-four- 

situation and not have it beyears
accused by some of being political. 
I don't want it to be political. I want 
to get by this. And we've got plenty 
of time later on in the year for the 
politics. I want to hear from you- 
just all the bark off- as to what you 
think we can do." May 7, 1992, 
South-Central Los Angeles

SHOPLIFTING "As you know, I planned a trip 
out there for some time, so it fits in 
very nicely." Bush on plans to visit 
L.A. in the wake of riots, May 4, 
1992

QUESTIONSTheft is a crime, and the Bookstore will prosecute shoplifters. Please 
don't risk your education, your career or your passport. Your future 
should be worth more to you than the price of a textbook or a pair of 
jogging shorts. Enough said.

Please bring any questions or comments to the staff or management; 
it would be their pleasure to assist you wherever possible.

FINAL NOTE
"I'm all for Lawrence Welk. 

Lawrence Welk is a wonderful man. 
He used to be, or was, or- whereever 
he is now, bless him." February 16, 
1992, defending his request for a 
line-item veto

You are not permitted to bring books, or bags, briefcases, knapsacks or other carry-alls, into the store. These must be left on drop shelves 
at the door. All items are left at your risk alone. Book returns or used books for sale must be brought to the returns window at the front of 
the store, or to a cashier. Do not enter the store with your books.

NO RECEIPTS - NO RETURNS 
KEEP YOUR RECEIPTS


